
 
 

 
From: John Barnett [mailto:j.bps.llc@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2012 10:13 AM 

To: Mohammad Habib 

Subject: Fwd: STA's 
 
 
Mohammad 
  
Please cancel STA Application   BSTA 20120516ACR   The problem which caused 
Blacktail TV Tax Distict to filed an STA has been solved on 5/19/2012.   So the 
temporary change to Channel 08 is no longer needed. 
  
  
John R Barnett 
BPS,LLC. 
13806 E. 22nd Lane 
Spokane, WA. 99217 
509-448-5151 
FAX 509-448-5053 
 
 
 
 
--  
John R Barnett 
BPS,LLC. 
13806 E. 22nd Lane 
Spokane, WA. 99217 
509-448-5151 
FAX 509-448-5053 
 


